
The Lenchanko-Andrade Family realized their dreams of  

homeownership when they received their keys in a ceremony on 

June 8, 2024.  Always living with family, Duke and Keiko could not 

see a path to where they could own their own place.  However, 

through a partnership with Habitat for Humanity and DHHL, they 

were able to achieve their goals of homeownership and stay in 

Waimanalo, the community where Duke grew up.    

Homeownership for this family was made possible through  

funding from the NHHBG Program.  DHHL’s homeowner financing 

program provided this family with an affordable monthly  

mortgage payment under $800.00 for a 4-bedroom/2-bath home 

which is well below the market rent for the area. 

 

DHHL NAHASDA is proud to welcome the Lenchanko-Andrade 

Family to their new home where they can raise their daughter and 

continue to grow their young family!  

 

 


